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NEWS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
                 
October 5, 2015
Contact:  

Jessica Welch

Office of Communications & Public Services

 (850) 926-0919
Wakulla County Announces Emergency Repairs to Hilliardville Road
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners has received a grant from the United States Department of Agriculture – Natural Resources Conservation Service in the amount of $44,000.00 for emergency repairs to Hilliardville Road.  The damage to the roadway is a result of a recent storm. 
A portion of Hilliardville Road (between Namon Spears Rd. & Robins Nest Ln.) will be closed commencing on October 8, 2015, with completion expected by October 18, 2015.  Residents located in the Northern section of this roadway will need to enter/exit via New Light Church Rd., and residents located in the Southern section should enter/exit via Highway 267.  The County Public Works Department will also have signs placed to delineate detour routes.  
For additional information related to this story, please contact Brent Pell, Public Works Department at (850) 926-7616 or bpell@esginc.net
